


second consecutive rain event exceedence gives operators significant incentive to find BMPs that
work.

The NAHB proposal meets a major environmental concern—that narrative limits are too
subjective, and rarely result in corrections or other enforcement. The NAHB plan sets a definite
numeric action level, and requires corrective action for exceedences at the sites where the vast
majority of construction sediment discharge is likely occurring.

The NAHB proposal also answers some major objections from State regulators. State regulators
overwhelmingly are opposed to a national mandatory numeric compliance limit. They fear
greatly increased workload, and doubt that a single numeric limit would be applicable in all areas
of their State, let alone the entire country. Several States currently use benchmark limit values,
and some other States in their indicated that a benchmark value would be less burdensome while
also helping pinpoint sites that are having problems.

As with all ELGs, the national standard is intended to be a minimum action. States could of
course initiate lower benchmarks in sensitive or impaired watersheds, particular regions, or even
statewide if they think it appropriate. NAHB has always maintained that there needs to be
flexibility to address local or regional requirements in any stormwater rule.



